
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
REGARDING STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

THE CITY OF FULSHEAR, TEXAS, AND MUNICIPAL UTILITY 
DISTRICT 156 

 
The City Council of the City of Fulshear, Texas, (“CITY”) will hold two (2) public hearings 
regarding the adoption of a Strategic Partnership Agreement (“SPA”) between the City of 
Fulshear, Texas and Municipal Utility District 156 (“MUD 156”) for land consisting of all that 
certain land within MUD 156, being more particularly described in the SPA.  
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive input from the public on the proposed SPA. 
Members of the public who wish to present testimony or evidence regarding the proposed 
SPA will be given the opportunity to do so. 
 
For more information and to obtain copies of the SPA prior to the hearing, please contact Kim 
Kopecky, City Secretary, at Fulshear City Hall, 30603 FM 1093, Fulshear, Texas (“Fulshear City 
Hall”). 
 
The City Council of the City of Fulshear hereby gives notice that two Public Hearings shall be 
held regarding the proposed SPA.  
 
Date:   April 20, 2021                                Date:  April 20, 2021  
Time:  7:00 p.m.                                                                  Time: 7:15 p.m. 
Place:  The Irene Stern Fulshear Place:  The Irene Stern Fulshear 

Community Center           Community Center 
6920 Katy Fulshear Road,        6920 Katy Fulshear Road,  
Fulshear, Texas 77441                                                 Fulshear, Texas 77441 

 
     
 
Date :__________________                                            ___________________________________ 
           (Date Posted)                                                           City Secretary, City of Fulshear, Texas 
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